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26/09/2024

Trainee Solicitor Programme 2025

Dear Mona Costello, Alison O’ Sullivan, and Martin Cooney,

I am writing to express my interest in the Trainee Solicitor Programme 2025. I heard of this position through my university, University College Cork, and gained more information from the Byrne Wallace LLP Trainee Insights Webinar. 

Having completed three years of my BCL International degree in UCC, I have gained understanding of the legal field and have built up experience in the area. I am eager to undertake a traineeship at the firm of Byrne Wallace LLP for many reasons, including the broad range of practice areas of the firm. Having explored many areas of law throughout my degree, I appreciate this extensive range of practice areas. I believe this would provide me with the dynamic traineeship I hope to find. 
Through my work with the UCC Law Society I have gained insight into the legal world and admire the work of Byrne Wallace LLP. I am highly engaged and driven, making Byrne Wallace LLP an ideal fit.

I appreciate your time and look forward to a response following my application.

Thank you.
Regards,
Ellen Ashe

